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Hi Matthew /Adrian

It was so nice to meet the pair of you today, further to our meeting this afternoon in relation to the Isle of Wight Council
Pension Fund.

I confirm we are all up to date with the processing of AVC cash deductions for employer’s under this pension
arrangement.

In relation to the production of the end of Year Accounts and Annual Benefit statements we do hope to have these ready
for end of Q3 (September) towards the beginning of Q4.

We look forward to speaking again regarding how we can improve things in relation to the cash submission, we look
forward to working directly with Adrian.

I will arrange another Teams call once we have progressed with the matters regarding the portal. (we will allow you to
arrange employer comms, and hope to implement things by March 2022).

When you are ready, please send through those cases mentions on the call and | will looking into them further for you.
Kind regards

Sinclair Brade

Sinclair Brade 121 Kings Road
Corporate Pensions Consultant Reading
Customer Savings & Investments Berkshire RG1 3ES
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